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I am an animal lover and pet owner living in Portland. I believe pet stores either can't 

adequately monitor their supply or don't bother to check where their animals come 

from. It's all about selling a product and then it's the customer's problem when that 

animal is sick or dies. Pet stores keep bad breeders and puppy mills in business. It is 

unethical for animals to be treated this way, and also a consumer protection issue. 

There are reputable small scale breeders and then also so many pets in shelters. 

There is simply no need for pet stores to sell dogs and cats in Oregon. Please pass 

this bill for the people (and dogs and cats) of Oregon. Thank you 


